FATHER TO THE FATHERLESS INTERNATIONAL

Serving the orphans, widows, and street children of Uganda

-Est. 2010-

Happy New Year! We at F2F would like to thank you for your continued love and financial support of this ministry. As we look to 2019, we remember the many projects and accomplishments of the past year... Here are some of them!

- Starting F2F Academy Primary School
 - Staffed and equipped for 150 students from grades Pre-K through 3rd Grade!
 - o Providing breakfast and lunch meals for staff and students using harvested food from our gardens. Praise God for His provision!
 - o Hosting volunteers from the States to help teach/train in the classrooms (thank you Peter and Linda!). Pray for more opportunities like this in the future.
 - o Finishing the Phase 2 Building of the school more classrooms and admin space.
 - o Finishing the construction of the Teacher's Apartments
 - o Celebrating "graduations" in December! Pray for these kids to continue in education.
- Farming and Self-Sustaining Projects
 - o We built "houses" for the goats and chickens. We praise God for this provision.
 - We have planted and harvested bucket-loads of beans, eggplant, cabbage, potatoes, maize (corn), and so many more varieties of vegetables! The corn has been processed into flour for making meals for the kids and staff. We have also planted a plantation of bananas (plantains - or matooke - and sweet bananas), several palm trees, and a dozen mango trees. Continue to pray for bountiful harvests!
 - o Numbers of animals to date: 6 cows, 22 goats, 13 sheep, 78 chickens, and 2 turkeys.
 - o We have just added 10 solar panels to our power grid! Pray they last a long time!
 - o Last year, we renovated our clinic to have a waiting room and pharmacy.
- F2F Children's Homes
 - o F2F has now welcomed 9 kids to be us on a full-time basis! Please pray for these little blessings and for our staff to meet their needs physically, spiritually, and mentally.
 - o Our staff has increased to allow for caretakers for these children and a social worker.
- New Projects in 2019
 - o A very generous donor asked the ministry to move forward on the "Guesthouse Project". So this next year, we will be constructing a two-story building to help house volunteers and missionaries! In the future, this building will be used to help teach skills in the area of hospitality (room cleaning, plumbing, electricity, cooking, and more). Please be praying for this project, for its completion and to be a blessing in the future.
 - o We have just purchased a 2nd van for the Center, and new parts for the older van. Hopefully having two vans will help get visitors to/from the village and children to town when they need supplies. Also, to have a vehicle ready in case of emergency at the clinic. Please be praying for these modes of transportation to be reliable and blessings to the community.
 - o Another donor helped buy us security cameras for the school and homes! Praise the Lord! Pray for the safety of the people that God entrusts to us.













This is Father to the Fatherless - Uganda, looking to the northwest.

Father to the Fatherless International (F2F) is a qualified 501c(3) tax-exempt organization and donations are tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax adviser regarding specific questions about your deductions.

Here are ways to contact us! We'd love to hear from you!

PO Box 40166 • Grand Junction • Colorado • 81504 EIN Number: 27-3688823 • FathertotheFatherless@gmail.com • (970) 366-8191 www.father2thefatherless.org • Facebook.com/Father2theFatherless

"The Lord bless you and keep you;
The Lord make his face shine on you and be gracious to you;
The Lord turn his face toward you and give you peace."

~Numbers 6:24-26

